
LU Committee 

From: 	 Carme Botey <mcarmenbotey@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Monday, September 04, 2017 11:02 AM 
To: 	 LU Committee 
Subject: 	 Support for Ho'omana 

I'm in support of the aproval of a conditional land use permit for Jeana Iwalani Naluai, owner of Hawaiian Spa 
Maui Lic., doing business as Ho'omana Spa on agriculturally zoned land. 

Ho'omana must be a place where people can go and recive healing, cultural healing, hawaiian healing. 

Thank you, 

Carme Botey 
Barcelona, Catalonia, Spain 


